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2019	Spring	States	-	THANK	YOU!	
We	 are	 pleased	 to	 report	 that	 this	
year’s	 State	 Championship	 was	 one	
of	 the	 largest	 and	 smoothest	 events	
in	the	history!	
Thank	 you	 to	 all	 of	 the	 coaches,	
volunteers,	 vendors,	 parents	 and	
players	 for	 making	 this	 such	 a	
memorable	 weekend!	 Special	 thank	
you	for	the	hard	working	staff	for	the	
immense	 amount	 of	 effort	 that	 it	
takes	 behind-the-scenes	 to	 put	 on	
such	a	large	and	successful	event	like	
this!	Miss	the		
Congratulations	 to	 all	 of	 the	 BAC	
individuals	and	teams	that	competed	
this	year:	

Covington:	5th	K-6	Rookie	
Graystone:	3rd	K-3	JV	

Challenger:	5th	K-3	Beginner	
Harker:	5th	K-3	Rookie	and	1st	Kinder	

Pinewood:	5th	Kinder	
		
Great	Participation	of	the	following	

Schools	at	the	2019	States:	
Pinewood	
Hammer	
Covington	
Harker		

	
Missed	 the	 event	 or	 would	 like	 to	
look	back	on	it?	
Take	a	 look	at	 this	 fantastic	video	of	
t h e	 2 0 1 9	 S t a t e	 S c h o l a s t i c	
Championship!	
https://www.youtube.com/watch?
v=kDChYEanx-I	

Camps	
Apr	1-5	&	Apr	8-12:	Spring	Break	Camp	
2019	SUMMER	CAMP	Registration	is	

NOW	OPEN!	
enrichment.bayareachess.com/camps	
Register	NOW	–	spots	are	going	fast!	

UPCOMING	DATES	

What's	Next?	CAMPS!	
It's	time	to	reserve	your	spot	in	our	
upcoming	Spring	and	Summer	
camps!	We	offer	regular	Chess	
Camps	from	June	3rd	to	August	9th,	
Strategy-Games	Camps,	Higher	Rated	
(800+)	Camps	for	all	ages.	
We	also	have	a	special	new	camp:	
Regular	Chess	Camps	specifically	for	
students	ages	12+.		
For	questions	or	recommendations,	
please	reach	out	to	us!	
Registration	for	all	camps	is	open	
here:	
enrichment.bayareachess.com/camps/all	

Did	you	Know?	
A	10%	discount	is	applied	to	Camps	if	
multiple	weeks	are	purchased	 in	 the	
same	transaction!	

Coach	 Jason	 Uerkvitz	 has	 been	 with	 BAC	
since	the	Fall	of	2017.	You	may	know	him	
from	 popular	 programs	 such	 as	 James	
Franklin	Smith,	Las	Lomitas	Elementary,	or	
many	 of	 our	 Saturday	 Clubs!	 His	 friendly	
nature,	 professional	 style,	 his	 passion	 for	
teaching	 and	 his	 expertise	 in	 both	 Chess	
and	 our	 Strategy-Games	 curriculum	 has	
made	 Coach	 Jason	 one	 of	 our	 most	
recognized	 and	 versatile	 Lead	 coaches.		
Expect	to	see	him	coaching	this	Spring	and	
Summer	at	the	BAC	Camps!	

Coach	Bio:	
https://enrichment.bayareachess.com/jasonu	

WHATS	NEXT?	

Any	questions?	Feedback?	Suggestion?	
Email:	enrich@bayareachess.com	

Phone:	408-409-6596	
www.enrichment.bayareachess.com	

Variant	Tournament	Results	are	IN	
	
Winners	of	the	3rd	Tournament	of	
Variants	at	the	Cupertino	Club	on	3/17:	
Pranay	J,	Ella	G,	Cloe	C.	
More	info	on	our	clubs:		
https://enrichment.bayareachess.com/
clubs/register-online	
	
BAC	 Team	 classes	 are	 back	 on	 for	 April!	
Check	 out	 schedule,	 and	 look	 for	 Team	
Social	events	in	our	emails!	
More	info:	
https://bayareachess.com/teams/	

WEEKEND	CLUBS	&	TEAMS	

BAC	has	a	fun	new	feature	for	anyone	
looking	for	a	private	coach	for	chess	or	

other	subjects.	Please	visit:	
www.BACprivatecoaching.com	

NEW	PRIVATE	COACH	LIST	

COACH	HIGHLIGHT	
Jason	Uerkvitz	


